
 

Public Notice 
 

 
 
Service des finances 
Notice to Ratepayers 
 
Notice is given that the fiscal 2011 collection rolls of Ville de Montréal are 
completed and have been filed with the undersigned. The tax accounts will be sent 
within the required time. 
 
Collection rolls:  
.   Property taxes 
.   Special taxes (local improvements and other taxes) 
 
Information regarding the collection rolls will be available at all Montréal point of 
service as of Monday, January 24, 2011.  
 
Montréal, January 24, 2011 
 
Robert Lamontagne 
Treasurer 
 

 


